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In this final newsletter we would like to share with

you our dissemination activities for two years of

project time. Set apart the fact that we have

indulged ourselves in workshops training our  adult

educators and seniors and creating beautiful mailart

work, we have been thrilled in disseminating our

work to a broader public audience.

Some events and activities we have been to follow.
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WE PRESENTED 
IN AN EXHIBITION 

A L T O G E T H E R

M A I L A R T  

MAIL ART 4 SENIORS
WE WERE HOSTED IN

REGIONAL MAGAZINES 

WE IMPLEMENTED A
WORKSHOP IN A POSTAL

MUSEUM

WE WERE HOSTED IN
CORPORATE WEBSITES
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WE RAN BANNERS 
AT FESTIVALS


